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July 13, 2022 
 
 
To San Joaquin Valley Insurance Authority Board (SJVIA) Members: 
 

  
The County of Mendocino maintains a self-insured medical program for approximately 1,000 
Active employees.  The purpose of this correspondence is to request consideration for the 
County of Mendocino to potentially join your JPA.  Over the last several years, with 
increasingly tighter budgets and health care costs rising we believe it is in our best interest at 
this time to seek the security of a larger pooled JPA Program.  We are specifically requesting 
a quote from the SJVIA  in large part because of the similarities we share. 
  
Thank you in advance for your consideration and we look forward to hearing soon. 
 
 
 
 

 
Emma Saucedo 
Principal Admin Analyst 
Health Benefits Administration 
 


